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War Story is a novel that has already caused heated pre-publication debate here and abroad, where rights
have been sold to leading literary publishers in six countries.

What is never in dispute, though, is Gwen Edelman's power as a writer: in stark, spare language, she has
created an unforgettable and passionate love affair that raises questions about morality and identity, memory
and character. Is the troubled moral fiber of Joseph his human nature, or did he become who he is out of
necessity, to survive the horrific circumstances placed on a Jewish boy growing up in Europe during the
war?

Reminiscent of Bernhard Schlink's The Reader, War Story is about the relationship between a once-famous
postwar playwright and a young aspiring writer who meet in a secondhand bookstore in New York City, and
begin a love affair that takes the reader from Vienna to Amsterdam, to Palestine, Paris, and New York. Told
from the perspective of Kitty during a train ride from Paris to her former lover's funeral in Amsterdam years
later, it is a story of how love and sexual relationships can form our identities, nurture us, as well as harm us.
As indelible as it is controversial, War Story is the stunning debut of an extraordinary talent.
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From reader reviews:

Michel Wilkerson:

Have you spare time for any day? What do you do when you have considerably more or little spare time?
Yes, you can choose the suitable activity to get spend your time. Any person spent their very own spare time
to take a stroll, shopping, or went to the Mall. How about open as well as read a book entitled War Story?
Maybe it is to get best activity for you. You understand beside you can spend your time with your favorite's
book, you can cleverer than before. Do you agree with its opinion or you have different opinion?

James Bassler:

The event that you get from War Story is the more deep you searching the information that hide in the words
the more you get thinking about reading it. It doesn't mean that this book is hard to recognise but War Story
giving you thrill feeling of reading. The author conveys their point in selected way that can be understood by
simply anyone who read it because the author of this reserve is well-known enough. This kind of book also
makes your personal vocabulary increase well. So it is easy to understand then can go along, both in printed
or e-book style are available. We propose you for having this particular War Story instantly.

Pearl Young:

Can you one of the book lovers? If so, do you ever feeling doubt when you are in the book store? Make an
effort to pick one book that you never know the inside because don't evaluate book by its deal with may
doesn't work is difficult job because you are scared that the inside maybe not seeing that fantastic as in the
outside appear likes. Maybe you answer could be War Story why because the great cover that make you
consider in regards to the content will not disappoint anyone. The inside or content will be fantastic as the
outside or perhaps cover. Your reading 6th sense will directly make suggestions to pick up this book.

Edward Cooley:

Don't be worry in case you are afraid that this book will filled the space in your house, you could have it in
e-book method, more simple and reachable. This particular War Story can give you a lot of pals because by
you investigating this one book you have factor that they don't and make you more like an interesting person.
This particular book can be one of a step for you to get success. This e-book offer you information that might
be your friend doesn't learn, by knowing more than additional make you to be great men and women. So ,
why hesitate? Let me have War Story.
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